
FAQ n.140168

FAQs:
Rescue and Firefighting, Aerodromes (ADR), Regulations

Question:
AMC5 ADR.OPS.B.010(a)(2), point (a) refers to a response time not exceeding three
minutes, and to an operational objective not exceeding two minutes. How should the
operational objective be considered in relation to the response time?

Answer:
The response time not exceeding three minutes should be considered as a time frame that
should be met under optimum visibility and surface conditions.

The operational objective should be considered as a desired target under ideal conditions and
understood “as low as reasonably possible and feasible” (considering saving lives as primary
objective as well as relevant financial, organisational, technological, and human factors).

Getting as close as possible to the operational objective encompasses the set-up of a
continuous improvement process (e.g. training, vehicle management, fire station(s) location
and design, guidance, access roads, procedural amendment(s)).
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